
   
   Town of Southwest Ranches 
   13400 Griffin Road 
   Southwest Ranches, FL  33330 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF RECOMMENDED AWARD 

 
IN RESPONSE TO 

 
DRAFTING OF RFP FOR SOLID WASTE, RECYCLABLES AND BULK 

WASTE COLLECTION AND DISPOSAL. 
RLI No. 22-005 

 
 

On November 15, 2021, the Town of Southwest Ranches received two (2) responses to 
its Request for Letters of Interest (RLI) No. 22-005 relating to Drafting of the solid waste 
request for proposal (RFP) specifications including recycling, collection, processing and 
disposal services. In accordance with the RLI, the Town intends to award a contract to 
the most qualified Proposer who agrees to provide the requisite professional services at 
compensation which the Town determines is fair, reasonable and competitive, and in 
accordance with the requirements of the RLI and the Town’s Procurement Code.  After 
reviewing the bids submitted, the Selection Committee found NewGen Strategies and 
Solutions, LLC. as the most qualified proposer. It is anticipated that the award 
recommendation and proposed contract will be considered on the January 27, 2022 Town 
Council’s Agenda. 
 
Recommended Award  
Based upon review of the submittals the Town Administrator recommends an award to 
the following vendor:   
 NewGen Strategies and Solutions LLC. 
 
Copies: 
Posted on the Town Website 
Posted on DemandStar.com 
 
 

Posted:  January 14,2022 


